
Angel’s House is temporarily staying home following policies 
set in place through our agency and the state.  We are diligently 
working to be proactive to keep our children and staff healthy.  
Some items we could use would be Lysol (or another brand of 
disinfectant) wipes and sprays; hand sanitizers; bleach.  We are 
not allowing any visitors during this time so we ask that all 
donations be left on the front porch with donor contact 
information so we can send them an acknowledgement.
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